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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Friday 22nd March, the Book Bus will be visiting school.  You may have 

already seen posters displayed around school. 

 

On the day, the bus will arrive in the playground from 8:30am.  This will give 

parents/carers the chance to visit the bus to purchase books before 8:55am.  The 

bus will stay on the premises until approximately 4:00pm so you will also have the 

opportunity to purchase books at the end of the school day from 3:15pm. 

 

Each class will be allocated a time slot to visit the bus to buy book/s.  If you would 

like your child to be able to buy their own books, prices are shown in the flyer. 

 

Please see the ‘Book Bus Flyer’ which is attached -   this gives further information on 

what the bus is offering.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher 
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